From: JACK DICKEY

To: emnrd-parkscomments, EMNRD
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Annual Camping Permit Fee Changes
Date: Wednesday, March 6, 2024 10:09:26 AM

CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.

Please don't eliminate Annual Camping Permits for Veterans, handicapped persons
and seniors over 60 years of age. Camping is an important activity for many of these
individuals, and keeping it affordable is a must. New Mexico is one of only 10 states
that taxes social security benefits, having to pay daily camping rates at our parks is
yet another tax for seniors.

Catherine Dickey
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